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The Formentera Council's Office of Transport has announced the launch today of controlled
access to the Formentera swath of les Salines national park. As stated previously, one new
feature of the system of regulated entry into the park is a ban on quads, a boon to sustainable
transport and conservation efforts in the protected area.

  

Moreover, in a move aimed at reducing congestion during heavy traffic hours of the day, the
summer system restricts entry of both regular service and private buses into the park. Freight
vehicles, generally carrying goods to area restaurants, will also face restricted access during
typical hours of high tourist traffic. Controlled access to les Salines park will be in place until
September 30.Â 
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